Elected Service

Serving CPA and listening to requests and suggestions from students and faculty alike are jobs that every Student Council member upholds. The Student Council is a government body whose officers are elected by the student body. Student Council also includes each class president and a representative who serves as a liaison between each grade and the student government.

Often Council members were seen raffling bears and cakes. Each year Student Council attends a South Carolina Student Government Associaton meeting. The money earned from these fundraisers are used to help pay for the important trip to Myrtle Beach.

The Student Council members, in conjunction with YAB, helped the PTO with an AIDS awareness program in the spring. "I'm proud to be a Student Council member; to be able to bring awareness to such pertinent issues such as AIDS gives me a sense of accomplishment," stated Craig White. The Council also collected food for World Hunger Day. Student Council is truly an organization working for CPA.



The 1992-93 Student Council Officers include Craig White, Sergeant at Arms; Gary Brightwell, advisor; Laurel Anne Oswald, Secretary-Treasurer; Marnie Amerson, President; and Walter Fralix, Vice-President.

Rock 'N' Roll Walter Fralix and Carrie Tyler are having a great time at a Valentine's Dance held by Student Council as a fundraiser. The fourth and fifth grades were invited to have a ball. Refreshments of all kinds were served. This is just one way Student Council helps keep a bond between Lower School and High School students.



